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Planting Churches   

Mobilizing for Mission 

       

                           “Be still and know that I am God” Psalm 46:10 
 

Taiwan: 

Pray in this coming year that many will hear the Gospel and come to know and accept Jesus Christ as their Lord and 

Saviour. Praise the Lord for the many prayer groups which have started and are praying 24/7. Pray that during these prayer 

times people will be still and hear what God is saying. 

Please pray for our WEC Annual General Meeting to be held on 16
th
 March 2019. Pray for M and R who will be our 

speakers. We praise the Lord for all who support us and who will attend this meeting. 

 

A. Inyoung and MyungAe Ok share: 

1. We attended 2019 WEC Korea Annual Conference on 21st -26th Jan. 

2. We are going to Vietnam field on 27th Feb-5th Mar. 

3. We are going to share at Love church on 10th March and WEC DaeJun branch on 11th March. 

4. We will return to Taiwan on 8th April. 

 

B. Insu and Sung Hee Park share:  

1..New Church Building Up-date:  
 By God’s grace, we and the church finished moving into the new church building. We started having Sunday worship and 

meetings in the 2
nd

 floor from the beginning of February. Some work, especially in the 1
st
 floor, is going on. Please pray 

for it to be finished before the end of March. 

There will be a dedication service for the new church on 13
th
 April.                                 

2. Other News:      .  

a. Insu will lecture for a semester at a branch of the Hakka seminary in Toufen, from 5 March to 4
th
 June. 

b. We will attend the AOG Annual Conference in LongTan from 18-21 March. 

c. The 12
th
 Taiwan Co-workers meeting will be held in ShinJu Bible institute on 25-27   

March and we will have a Korean pastors team with us. We will go with the team to Tainan on  

28
th
 March 

   

                            At the new church building 

C. Mandy Chu shares : 
I am thankful that the result of my heart’s checkup turned out well. My father has been feeling much better. So we had a 

peaceful Chinese New Year.  

1.Please ask good health and protection for my dad.  

2.I will have an opportunity to share T. culture at the Pingtung University. I will also teach the students how to do crafts. 

Please ask for good preparation.  

3. My church asked me to be involved in preparation of a children’s summer camp. We are still looking for a church (either 

from Korea or USA) to join us and work with us. Please ask for God’s leading and good preparation.                       

D Peter and Sarah Park share: 

* Peter began working for a local church named “MingSui(明穗)church”. He is learning how to work in the church of 

Taiwan and how to build up the relationship with them. Every Saturday and Sunday he goes to the church and participates 

in the church ministry. Through the church ministries he’s also learning how to pray and lead worship in Chinese step by 

step. Please pray that Peter, by God’s strength, will adjust well. 

 



 

 

* Sarah has been invited to make “Korean Kim-Chi” in the church. She got the 

ingredients and made “Kim-Chi” with the church sisters.  

Sarah taught the sisters how to make it and they all made it together and shared 

with all the church members. It was a wonderful time for Sarah to have 

fellowship with the church members.  

Please pray for Sarah as she builds relationships with the sisters in the church. 

 

          

 

E. Margaret Lin shares: 
1. Thank you for praying. Since the last newsletter, I feel like God had answered in many ways. I had a chance to give a 

small Christmas gift, Bible verse and gospel tract to my classmates and teacher. Also, I'm feeling more and more part of 

my local church family.  

2. Each term of my Mandarin classes is 11 weeks, so I just started a new term. Already feeling very busy.  

3. My church from US is coming in the summer for short term missions. I will help in the planning of this.  

4. March 31 and May 5:I've been asked to share about my missions experience in a local Taipei church and a missions 

festival, respectively. I'm nervous as I will try to use as much Mandarin as I can.  

Please pray that God will give me His words, wisdom and good preparation for all this amidst the busyness of school 

work. 

          
             With last term’s classmates                  Fun at the Zoo 

 

F.. Taiwan missionaries: 

Continue to remember our missionaries from Taiwan who are in various places involved in translation work, mobilising for 

missions, English language teaching, evangelism, women’s and children’s ministry.Pray for the Lord’s grace, wisdom, 

strength, protection and peace to be given to each one. Pray for Pastor and Mrs. Wang’s children. Their son attends 

university in Taiwan while their daughter is at university in Korea. Pray too for S. as she visits the homes of local 

people.She praises the Lord for good adjustment and good health.. Pray for good relationships with local co-workers. 

Remember M and R who will be moving to another country which will be a better location for their translation work. Pray 

for their short visit to Taiwan from end of February to end of March. R needs to be here to apply for a visa for the new 

location. Pray all will go well and the necessary visa granted. Pray for A as he has over 20 students in his English class. 

Pray for J as she is involved in women’s ministry. Praise the Lord for the opportunities Kevin and Anna have to share 

about missions in churches and other special meetings. Pray for Kevin’s IT work which is very important. 

 

Thank you for praying for us.  

 Blessings from The Taiwan Branch 
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